SENIOR CITIZENS COMMISSION
MEETING MINUTES
NOVEMBER 17, 2008

1:00PM

A meeting of the Senior Citizens Commission was held November 17th at the RiverPlace at 1PM following the
annual Thanksgiving Dinner.

Attendees:

Mary Darnell

Beverly Garrison
Dorothy Pirrung

Jim Pirrung

Carol Rangel

Mary Talbert

Martha Sue Westbrook
Joan Stovall

Margie Allen

Jim Saccomanno

The meeting was called to order by Mary Darnell,

The first order of business was the approval of the minutes of the October 20th meeting. On motion by Mary
Talbert, seconded by Carol Rangel, the minutes were approved.

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT: Discussion was had regarding our Christmas Party event to be held December 15,
Mary stated that Chief Pynes had told her the police department was going to purchase a Santa suit and would
find us a Santa if we wanted them to. Margie will find us a tree and decorations. Martha Sue suggested that we
purchase some ornaments to give as gifts to those who come. It was decided that we would have Game Day in
December as part of our Christmas program. Mary will work on other details of activities for this event. Carol
will handle the food. We will have finger sandwiches and a little heavier offering than nsual.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

ADVERTISING: The Facts showed up for today’s event and took a lot of pictures. Hopefully we will get a nice
spread in the paper.

SPECIAL PROGRAMS: Mary Talbert is looking into programs for next year. February we will have a Black
History program.

DAY TRIPS: We will be going to Brookwood on the 2™ of December. Other day trips planned are:
February: Theatre production
June: Old Town Spring or the Dog Races
April: The Winery and Bayou Park in Alvin
August: Paddle Boat ride down the river
BINGO: Next Bingo event will be in January
GAME DAY: No report.
FOOD: No report
PHONE: No report

There being so further business, the meeting was adjourned

Submitted by
Beverly Garrison - Secretary





